CROSS COUNTRY BC

Cross Country BC

March 28, 2022
Dear Athlete,

Congratulations on a successful ski season. As a result of your effort and achievement your club head
coach has nominated you to the BC Talent Squad (BCTS) for the 2022-2023 ski year.

The BC Talent Squad program is a talent identification initiative that has been established with the dual
purpose of supporting promising athletes from club programs throughout BC, and providing a feeder
system to both the BC Development Squad and the BC Ski Team programs.

2022-2023 Provincial Camp opportunities include:

e Summer Camp: June 2-5, 2022 in Whistler
e Fall Camp: August 31-September 3, 2022 in 100 Mile House
e Snow Camp: November 17-20, 2022 in Vernon

These camps are offered to BCTS athletes on a user-pay basis. Please note; all athletes will be required
to review and agree to an athlete code of conduct when registering for camps.

A complete notice and registration for these camps is typically emailed to you a month or more in
advance. There may be more athletes for the Talent Squad Camps than there are positions available, so
camp positions are always offered on a first come first served basis.

In order to accept your nomination: CLICK HERE (no later than, April 10%, 2022). If you are NOT
accepting your nomination, please email me: adcoord@crosscountrybc.ca no later than, April 10",
2022.

Congratulations, once again, and best of luck with your off-season training.

Warm Regards,

(Gl

Cherielle Goold
Athlete Development Coordinator
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